
Support Literacy Development in Our 

Community 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Your Organization's Name], a 

nonprofit dedicated to promoting literacy and education in our community. As you may know, 

literacy is the foundation for lifelong learning and success. Sadly, many individuals in our area 

struggle with reading and writing skills, hindering their personal and professional growth. 

We are reaching out to ask for your support in our upcoming literacy program, which aims to 

provide resources, training, and support to those in need. Your generous donation of [suggested 

amount or range] would help us purchase books, develop workshops, and train volunteers to 

assist learners of all ages. 

Every contribution, no matter the size, makes a significant impact. With your help, we can 

empower individuals with the tools they need to succeed and foster a more literate community. 

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions or would like more information 

about our program, please do not hesitate to contact me at [Your Contact Information]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Organization's Address] 

[Your Organization's Phone Number] 

[Your Organization's Email] 


